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Friday, 12
th

 May 2017 

Dear Parents and Friends 

The Key Stage 2 SATs tests are over for another year and I am delighted to say that for the first time 

we had 100% attendance and every child was able to sit every test.  Thank you all for your help and 

support to both your children and the staff at this busy time. 

Just a reminder of some dates that may be useful to you: 

Friday 19
th
 May 2017 CPD day for staff training and the school is closed to 

children 

Tuesday 23
rd

 May 2017 Bags for school day 

Monday 29
th  

May  to Friday 2
nd

 June 2017  Half term break 

Thursday 8
th
 June 2017    School closed for polling 

Wednesday 7
th
 June and Friday 9

th
 June  Year 3 production 

Friday 23
rd

  June     Year 6 French trip leaves 

Thursday 29
th
 June    New Parents meeting 

Thursday 6
th
 July 2017 Transition day when children meet their new 

teachers 

Friday 7
th
 July 2017 School Fair 

Tuesday 11
th
 July 2017 Year 5 production 

Monday 17
th
 July 2017 Sports day 

Wednesday 19
th
 July 2017 School discos 



Friday 21
st
 July 2017 End of term and a tag day 

 

It is great to see so many children scooting and 

riding their bicycles to school now.  Please don’t 

forget to take them home at night though.  We 

cannot guarantee their security when school is 

closed. 

 

 

 

With very best wishes 

 

Kim Parnell 

parnk006@medwaymail.org 

 

 


